
 

  July, 2020  

 To our valued customers  

 

Notice of the Design change of JHFA mark 
 

 

We are pleased to announce that the design of the mark of the certified health food (JHFA), which is 
certified for our product "Umi no Shizuku Fucoidan", has changed. 

The design of the JHFA mark was newly established by the Japan Health and Nutrition Food 
Association. Along with the change in the JHFA mark, the design of the packaging and labels of our 
products has also changed. 

The only changes made this time are the design of JHFA mark, and the contents of the products will 
not change. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to know more about the new mark, please refer to the following site. 

- About establishment of association mark - 

http://www.jhnfa.org/news-0227.html 

 

Since our establishment, we have been committed to safety, to sourcing high quality ingredients, 
and to maintaining strict quality management standards. We will continue to do our utmost to assist 
our customers in maintaining their health. We hope that you will continue to use and enjoy our 
products. 
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